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OCT 2 81977
Docket !io. 50-346

Richard E. Jagger
Chief of Boiler Division
Department of Industrial Relations

2323 West Fifth Avenue
P.O. Box S25
Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Mr. Jagger:

This is in reply to your letter of October 17. 1977, about NRC operator
licensing at Davis Bessa. As you surmised, I'm not directly involved

~

for the HRC with operator licensing. Mr. Paul F. Collins, Chie7,
Operator Licensing Branch, Office of Nuclear Reactor R+]ulation is the
cognizant individual. I have referred your letter to hi=. He will
be contacting you in the near future to discuss the subject more fully.

I appreciate you thinking of me when you think of MRC, and I am sure
that Paul can provide you with whatever infomation ycu need.

Sincerely.

Original signed by
G.W. Reinmuth

G. W. Retrasuth, Assistant Director
Division of Reactor Construction
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